
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

25th March 2024 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Circus CORTEX  

 

We have kindly been gifted a family ticket for Circus CORTEX which will be at the 

Bakewell Showground between 18th -22nd April 24. 

 

The ticket will admit a family of 4 (2 adults, 2 children, or 1 adult, 3 children) on 

Monday 22nd April at 5pm. (Doors open 30 minutes Prior). 

 

If you would like to be in with a chance to win this complimentary ticket, please log on 

to parent pay and give consent by 12pm (midday) Thursday 28th March.  All people 

who have consented will then have their names put in a hat where we will select one 

lucky winner at random. 

 

Please see below flyer that also provides a discount code if you wish to book any 

tickets direct.  

 

Many thanks  

Helen Jenkins 
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